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On June 19-20, the United States hosted the fifth U.S.-Vietnam Dialogue on
Maritime Issues and the Law of the Sea at the Department of State in
Washington, D.C. Experts from U.S. and Vietnamese foreign affairs and
maritime agencies exchanged views on a wide range of issues related to
oceans, the law of the sea, and maritime cooperation at international and
regional forums. The delegations were led by Evan Bloom, Director for Ocean
and Polar Affairs in the Bureau of Oceans and International Environmental and
Scientific Affairs of the U.S. Department of State, and Director General
Nguyen Dang Thang of Vietnam’s Ministry of Foreign Affairs. The United States
and Vietnam supported deepening U.S.-Vietnam dialogue on these issues in
future meetings. Vietnam plans to host the next round in 2019.

For further information, please contact oes-pa-dg@state.gov.

The 0ffice of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.

External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.


http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-united-states-and-vietnam-complete-dialogue-on-maritime-issues-and-the-law-of-the-sea/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-united-states-and-vietnam-complete-dialogue-on-maritime-issues-and-the-law-of-the-sea/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-united-states-and-vietnam-complete-dialogue-on-maritime-issues-and-the-law-of-the-sea/
mailto:oes-pa-dg@state.gov

